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THE WOODROW WILSON CENTER

CHARLES BLITZER, DIRECTOR W‘ /

September 16, 1994

The Honorable Max M. Kampelman
3154 Highland Place, NW
Washington, DC 20037

Dear Max:

By now you have received an invitation to the dinner on October 11 honoring Bill
Baroody. I very much hope that you and Maggie will be able to attend.

During the evening we plan to have a series of tributes to Bill from various people
who have worked closely with him during his years as Chairman of the Board. Obviously
you are at the top of our list, as someone who was not only Bill’s predecessor and colleague,
but who was also Chairman in the period between Bill and his father. Would you be willing
to speak informally, perhaps in the form of a toast, for about five minutes?

Given the fact that we expect a number of new members of the Board and Council to
attend, this will be a fine opportunity to imbue them with a sense of the Center’s history. Of
course, hearing from you would also mean a lot to Bill.

I do hope you will be able to do this. Please feel free to call me, or Moira Egan at
357-4335, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

L

Charles Blitzer

WOODROW WILSON INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR SCHOLARS
1000 |JEFFERSON DRIVE. SW. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20560
202:357:2763 TELEX 264729 FAX 202:357:4439
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Dinner Honoring William J. Baroody, Jr.
October 11, 1994

Joseph H. Flom

Charles Blitzer
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Welcome
Toasts
Theodore Barreaux
Gertrude Himmelfarb
Lynne Cheney
James Billington

Max Kampelman

Presentations
Charles Blitzer
Joseph H. Flom

WOODROW WILSON INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR SCHOLARS
1000 |JEFFERSON DRIVE, SW.  WASHINGTON, D.C. 20560
202:357:2429 TELEX 264729 FAX 202:357:4439
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PROGRAM FOR DINNER HONORING BILL BAROODY
11 October 1992
Cocktails begin at 7:00

Seating begins at 7:45

After everyone is seated at dinner: (no later than 8:00)
Welcome, Joe Flom and Charles Blitzer

After dessert and champagne are served: (around 9:15)
Toast, Ted Barreaux (reads Ford letter)
Toast, Gertrude Himmelfarb (reads Reagan letter)
Toast, Lynne Cheney (reads Bush letter)
Toast, Jim Billington
Toast, Max Kampelman

Presentations:
Paperweight, Charles Blitzer

Resolution, Joseph Flom

In order to keep the pProgram moving, toasters will not be
individually introduced. A pProgram at each place will let our
guests know who is speaking, so you can simply go to the podium
after the speaker who precedes you.
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William J. Baroody, Jr.

Born November 5, 1937 in Manchester, N.H., son of William J.
Baroody, Sr. and Naabeeha Baroody.

Graduate of Holy Cross College, Worcester, MA. in 1959. Pursued
graduate work in political science at Georgetown University.

Served as an officer in the U. s. Navy from 1959 to 1961.

Worked on the staff of Congressman Melvin Laird of Wisconsin from
1961 to 1968, then became Research Director of the House
Republican Conference.

From 1969 to 1973 he was at the Department of Defense, as
Assistant to the Secretary, with responsiblity for long-range
planning. He received the highest civilian award that can be
given by the Secretary of Defense, the Defense Distinguished
Civilian Public Service Award, in 1973.

He was a member of the White House Staff, as Assistant to the
President of the United States, from 1973-1977. 1In this
capacity, he organized and was the first Director of the Office
of Public Liaison.

He became President of the American Enterprise Institute in 1978,
where he served until 1986.

He holds honorary degrees from Seattle University, Marist
College, Assumption College and st. Mary of the Woods College.

In March, 1981 President Reagan appointed him to fill the
remainder of his father’s unexpired term on the Woodrow Wilson
Center’s Board of Trustees. He was appointed Chairman of the
Board in January, 1982, and was reappointed to a second full term
expiring October 23, 1994.





